
Telephone : Call WAR OFFICE.

(No Exchange Number necessary.)
War Office,

Whitehall,

S.W.l.

31st December, 3921.

My dear General,

It is very nice to get a letter from you again, 

been making enquiry about Colonel Mayes who, it appears, does 

not hold a commission in the British Army, but Bill Lindsay 

who is over here has given me an address, viz., The Junior 

Naval and Military Club, 96, Piccadilly, W.I., which might 

eventually find him, although at the present moment he is

I have

believed to be in Greece, where he has been moving in the 

most exalted circles ! I remember him quite well in France

as a very plausible talker and an enthusiast on his own subject 

and I only hope that there is some explanation of his wife's 

sad circumstances.

It Is very nice to ‘hear what a good impression Lord Byng 

I must say I should have been very much surprised

He is a man we can

is making.

and disappointed had it been otherwise, 

ill afford to spare from this country, and I don't think we 

could have paid Canada a bigger compliment than sending him

out
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